o PRikgy Coomb Briggs Primary Academy

ot
X A
.'OEJ e g‘, Roval Drive, Immingham, N.E. Lincolnshire DN40 2DY ‘h’e‘i%
s O
9 & 2z Headteacher : Helen Redmond BA Hons QTS
[0] ~
- Tel: 01469 572584 WELLSPR”\'G
me s Acm We Make A Difference

3rd January 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,
Welcome back to the start of a new term! | hope you all had a relaxing Christmas break.

We would like to welcome Miss Worthington to our school. She will be teaching in Y1 now that Miss
Krayem has left. | know that many of you met her at the Christmas Fair and she is very much looking
forward to getting to know everyone.

We have lots of exciting things planned for this term and we will send full details of them nearer the
time however, | will include some brief information just so that you have an idea of what we will be
up to!

On Monday 8th January, we will be having an open afternoon from 3.30pm - 5pm for prospective
new parents of children due to start school in September. This is an opportunity for people to come,
have a look around, and meet the class teachers. Please spread the word if you know anyone with
children due to start next September.

We have several sporting events coming up throughout the term. Full details of these will be sent
out to each class/group nearer the time.

On Friday 2nd February, we will be hosting a coffee morning. All monies raised will go to Macmillan
Cancer. This will run from 9.30am - 11.00am. Donations of cakes would be most welcome nearer the
time.

February 9th is the annual Wellspring Festival of Learning for staff. Children are not in school on this
day as it is a training day for all of our members of staff.

If you have any good quality school uniform that is going spare we would be very grateful for it as we
have hardly any left for us to use in emergencies.

Finally - a really exciting piece of news! As you will be aware, our school currently does not have any
nursery provision and this is something | have long wanted. Since we joined Wellspring lots of
discussions have taken place around this and we are finally at a point where we can begin to involve
parents in some of these initial discussions. As such, | would like to invite any parents who may be
interested in nursery provision to a meeting in the school hall on Monday 22nd January at 3.30pm. A
member of staff from the trust team will also be present.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries. After all, if we
do not know about any issues we cannot deal with them.

Yours truly,

Mrs Helen Redmond
Head teacher.



